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Weekly News 25th May 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an active week it has been, finishing with a fantastic Sports 
Day event. Well done to everyone for trying their best and giving it 
their all. It’s also worth mentioning how well the children 
participated in the sponsored run on Wednesday. 

This week the children have written articles about School Journey 
and the Big Books are being prepared for the Year 4 children.  It 
has also been a demanding week with several assessment papers. 
Again, the children were resilient and super sensible whilst they did 
these. 

We wish you all a happy and relaxing half term. 

Year 5 Team  

 

 

Homework Reminder 

Over the half term the children should continue to practice their spellings, 
reflecting on the ones they have been learning. Don’t forget to check out 
the Spellzone website and its free resources. 
 
Make sure you keep up with the reading and encourage your child to 
record what they have read in their Home-School diaries. 
 
Don’t forget to revise the times tables. ‘Hit the Button’ on the Topmarks 
website is a fun way of doing this. 
 

 
 
 

 

Date Reminder 

June 4 

INSET Day 

June 7 

Grey Court Talk 
 

Announcements 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Kidzania letters have been sent 
home. Please return the 
consent forms by Friday 8th 
June including the slip to 
indicate if your child is having a 
school packed lunch or one 
from home. 
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